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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 0515110 
Date 26 May 2015 
 

Agency Supply Teaching Staff 

 
Request: 
I am interested in obtaining details of spend for each school within the borough on 
Temporary Agency Supply Teaching staff for the current Academic year 
commencing September 2014. 

In respect of your above question, it has been established that the Council does not 
hold the above information. Consequently, we are unable to provide any information 
relating to the above, and are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the 
Act, that states:  

"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  

Please contact schools directly regarding requesting this information. 
 
 

 


